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Resident of  Cape Jaffa I’m extremely disappointed in the
Developers attitude towards the marina! We bought with the faith that the
essential services would be in place which includes good drinking water. We
do not have provision in our plumbing to change the water flow into the house
& there is limited space for rainwater tanks. This set back will also have a
ripple effect on the whole  progress of the marina. There is still blocks not built
on & this could lead to people not wanting to invest in the area, which will lead
to values seriously compromised. What happens when the water plant breaks
down and needs serious repair will they not want to fix that too! NOT AT ALL
HAPPY!
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